
March 1st kicks off Kindergarten Registration in Powhatan and around the

region. Registration forms and parent sign-up for appointments and screening go live on this date.

Appointments will begin April 13th and 14th.
We are asking your help in reminding anyone with a child that will be age 5 by Sept 30th to begin

enrolling on March 1st! This is a special time for schools to welcome their newest students. It is also

important to get students screened and on the rosters as soon as possible to be better prepared for the

start of the new school year.

In addition, the preschool (VPI/ Head Start) application process for children turning

age 3 and 4 by Sept 30th will also be available online starting March 1st.

Check the Powhatan County Public Schools website (http://www.powhatan.k12.va.us)
for information or contact your local school with Kindergarten Registration or Preschool Application
questions. We are so excited and cannot wait to get these students on the PCPS team!

Thanks for your support!


